
From: Chris Klay <cklay@mac.com> 
Date: February 4, 2013 6:39:07 PM PST 
To: pgmcgagh@aol.com 
Subject: A note about Whako... 

Happened across your website and saw your page about Whako, AKA Blaze of Dryslwyn.... 
Just wanted to let you know, Whako didn't die in 2009. I acquired him in June of 2005 from Ralph 
Leonard, and he has been a wonderful companion dog ever since. He's getting pretty feeble, doesn't 
hear, and doesn't see very well, but he continues to be the best dog I have ever known (and that's 
saying a lot... :) He probably won't be around for too much longer, but will get the best care in his old 
age that can be had. He has had a long and very happy life.  
Thanks, 
Chris Klay 
 
http://www.flickr.com/photos/whako/2980164242/ 

 


